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National Golden Gavel 
NT Young Lawyers are very excited to announce that 
the 2019 National Golden Gavel will be held in Darwin 
on Friday, 6 September 2019!

The NT Golden Gavel event is often the highlight of 
the NTYL calendar, with the winner of this competition 
attending the National competition to compete 
against the winners in other jurisdictions. Keep an eye 
out for further details in the coming months, as we 
host the National Golden Gavel for the first time in the 
Northern Territory! We look forward to seeing you at 
the National Golden Gavel this September. 

Welcome Drinks 
NTYL kick off the year again hosting Welcome Drinks 
across the Territory in Darwin, Alice Springs and 
Tennant Creek. Young Lawyers enjoyed catching up 
at the various events that were well attended at all 
three venues. We thank all of the young lawyers who 
attended, and look forward to seeing you again soon. 

NTYL/NTWLA International Women’s  
Day Breakfast
NTYL in conjunction with the Northern Territory 
Women Lawyers’ Association (“NTWLA”) hosted 
an International Women’s Day Breakfast at Darwin 
Convention Centre. Attendees enjoyed a panel 
discussion with Justice Judith Kelly, Deputy Chief Judge 
Elizabeth Morris, Solicitor General Sonia Brownhill SC 
and Siobhan Mackay. This inaugural event was sold 
out, and we thank all of the panellists and attendees 
for their support of this great event. We look forward 
to hosting the event again in 2019 and continuing 
our partnership with NTWLA. Special thanks to 
NTYL representative Freya Mulvey, and NTWLA Jess 
Holgersson for their efforts in organising a very 
successful event. 

Junior v Senior Great Debate 
Save the date for the event that opens Law Week, 
the NTYL Great Debate! Come and join us on Monday, 
13 May as we watch the Junior lawyers take on the 
Senior lawyers for our annual Great Debate. Drink 
and nibbles will be provided, and if you are interested 
in participating, please get in touch with an NTYL 
committee member, before we find you! “Like” our 
Facebook page or subscribe to our mailing list for 
further updates. 

NTYL Trivia Night Fundraiser 
Save the date for our NTYL Trivia Night Fundraiser to 
be held again at the Trailer Boat Club on Thursday, 30 
May. Held later in the year for 2019, we are hoping 
that the weather will be kinder! All are welcome for 
NTYL’s major fundraiser event for the year. 

For further details ‘like’ our Facebook page 
(www.facebook.com/NTYLpage), or email NTYL.
Committee@gmail.com to be added to our mailing list. 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
us through our Facebook page or via email. 

Contact NTYL
NTYL.Committee@gmail.com 
www.facebook.com/NTYLpage
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